Edmonton
City Council

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Leduc Annexation Area Assessment Potential Adjustments

Recommendation of the Committee

That Administration proceed with the Leduc Annexation Area Residential Property Tax
Cancellations for 2022, in the amount of $10,610.17, as outlined in Attachment 1 of the
February 15, 2023, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS01500, to be paid through the
assessment and tax prior year appeal loss budget.

History

At the February 15, 2023, Executive Committee meeting, the February 15, 2023, Financial and
Corporate Services report FCS01500 was considered.

Attachment
February 15, 2023, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS01500
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